

Dear Counselors,

Thank you for agreeing to participate in Texas Child Health Access through Telemedicine (TCHATT).

Your role is vital to the success of TCHATT, and we are excited to have you on board!

When facilitating appointments, counselors will need to provide a quiet space for the treatment team to meet with the students. They will also need to provide a device for the student to attend the appointment with. This may be the student's school device such as an iPad, but in some instances, the counselor may need to allow the student to use their computer.

Given your busy schedules and to better be able to facilitate appointments with students, please indicate your availabilities below to facilitate appointments:

Monday	
Tuesday	We look forward to working
Wednesday	with you! Please let us know if you have any
Thursday	questions or concerns.
Friday	